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I feel there are NO live animal tests that should be allowed.  Taxpayers should not be 

forced to pay billions of tax dollars to fund these unnecessary and painful tests, 

especially when there are alternatives available.  The government itself admits the 

majority of animal testing fail in people.  Please cut these wasteful government 

testing programs and end the inhumane treatment of chimps, dogs, cats, etc. Thank 

you. 


